
There are no current moose hunting opportunities for hunters with mobility impairments that are 
not US military Veterans in the State of Alaska.
Kincaid Park has many documented moose attacks on park users with EMS calls and many 
more undocumented attacks where the victim or an associate took them to receive medical 
attention.
Ira Edward’s proposed hunt would solve both an equity and a public safety issue.  As an NSAA 
member, recreational skier, and hunter I think this is a great proposal. 
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